From: no-reply@vector.co.nz

To: Connection Feedback
Subject: No to unfair connection pricing
Date: Friday, 13 December 2024 9:58:35 pm

You are required ‘7o protect the interests of domestic consumers and small business
consumers in relation to the supply of electricity’ but your plans say otherwise.

Making me pay when a new business or housing developer wants to connect to the
electricity network is unfair because. ..

User's Message:

Enter Text: The person or business should pay why others bear their expense.

Name: Rajesh K
et





